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To: Manchester City Council 

Licensing Unit 
Manchester Town Hall Extension 
Lloyd Street 
Manchester 
 

To: Mr Lup Cheung Jason Woo 
Home Restaurant  
16 Chorlton Street 
 Manchester  
 M1 3HW 

    
 
11th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
  
Please accept this letter as formal notification that Greater Manchester Police wish to 
object, under Section 104(2) of the Licensing Act 2003, to the TEMPORARY EVENT 

NOTICE detailed below, as we are satisfied that granting the application under these 
circumstances would undermine the Licensing Objectives. 
 

PREMISES NAME:  Home Restaurant 

ADDRESS: 

16 Chorlton Street 
 Manchester  
 M1 3HW 

DATE OF EVENT: 25/08/23 – 28/08/23 

TIME OF EVENT: 
12:00 – 23:00hrs (12:00 – 20:00 on 
28/8)  

 
 
Temporary Event Notice reference number - 287950/BJ1 

 
GMP objects to the grant of this Temporary Event Notice on the grounds of the 
Prevention of Crime and Disorder, Public Safety and the Prevention of Public 
Nuisance.  
 
The premises have applied for an outside bar on during Pride.  
 
Despite being in correspondence with the applicant, he hasn’t provided GMP or 
MCC with a plan of where the bars will be placed and any description of the bars, 
especially the size of the bars. Without the information, GMP feels that if it’s placed 
in a position which is potentially dangerous, it will undermine the Licensing 
Objectives listed above. This may undermine the safety of those attending the 
event. 
 



GREATER MANCHESTER POLICE 

 

 
 

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 

As such we ask that this TEN application is refused. 
 
 

Signed:………PC 11680 Braithwaite…………………. (rank/pin/name) 
 
 
Date/Time 11th May 2023, 22:00 hours. 


